
Aaron Boedeker 
 

Hello as a member of the community I am well aware of the disregard to the ecological impact of
literally burying waste at the Camas georgia pacific mill location. I've heard numerous people from
my family to retired workers tell about the waste buried at the site. After hearing about how
Georgia pacific company sold off their property to the city and let them deal with the
contamination. I can only see the writing on the wall when I look at the Camas location. Please
don't let this become our reality.
Aaron Boedeker local 5 President


